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Dear Mr. Mok, 

The University of Minnesota would consider FIS students based on their school results 

and internal grades. We will send admission offers and letters to your students while 

they are still completing their final year courses and exams, and these offers will be 

provisional, pending the final results of their GCEs. Once the student receives his or 

her final A level transcripts, we would need to receive the results so that we may 

confirm the student’s performance and his or her place in University of Minnesota. 

Students need to complete an application for admission and submit the required 

materials which can be found at: 

http://admissions.tc.umn.edu/admissioninfo/intl_apply.html 

I hope that this helps clarify our process.  Our applications for admissions should be 

available later this summer and we look forward to receiving applications from Furen 

International School! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jenny Mealey 

Associate Director of International Admissions 

Office of Admissions 
 


